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Elders of the San Marcus Church of Christ, TX. 

Grace and peace be with you all in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. It is 

with a heart full of gratitude and humility that we write this letter to the San Marcus Church of 

Christ. 

First and foremost, we wish to extend our warm greetings and love to each member of 

your congregation. Your unwavering support and dedication to the work of the Lord have been a 

source of inspiration and encouragement for all of us at our church. 

We received the notification that your generous financial support, which has been a pillar of 

strength to us for many years, will come to a close on June 1, 2025. We acknowledge the 

immense impact your contributions have had on the growth and prosperity of our church 

community. Countless members have been blessed in various aspects of their lives through your 

support, whether it be spiritual growth, educational opportunities, or assistance during times of 

need. 

Your generosity has allowed us to lay a strong foundation for the work of the Lord, and we are 

more than thankful for everything you have provided. While the news of the upcoming financial 

cut in 2025 is unfortunate, we want you to know that we shall not be dismayed. We firmly 

believe that the Lord will continue to guide us, and with the resources available, we will carry on 

the mission of spreading His love and word to the world. 

Please know that we empathize with the challenges you are facing and the decisions you have 

had to make for your church's financial future. In this time of uncertainty, we lift our prayers to 

the Almighty, asking Him to bless you abundantly and provide for all your needs. As the Apostle 

Paul reminds us in Philippians 4:19, "And my God will meet all your needs according to the 

riches of his glory in Christ Jesus." 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your financial and spiritual support over the 

years. Your partnership has been an integral part of our journey as a church, and we have been 

blessed by your love and care for our congregation. 

Once again, we thank you from the depths of our hearts and assure you of our prayers for the San 

Marcus Church of Christ. Also, many thanks to George Slover for visiting our shores, away from 

the comfort of his home. His dedication and selflessness have left a profound impact on our 



hearts and spirits. May the Lord's grace and blessings be upon you and your congregation, 

guiding you every step of the way. 

In Him, 

Maxwell James 


